
BEFORE THE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 

STATE OF WYOMING 

IN THE MATTER OF THE NOTICE OF 
VIOLATION AND ORDER ISSUED TO: 

Jackson Hole Airport 
c/o Craig Logan 
Director of Operations 
P.O. Box 159 
Jackson, WY 83001 

NOTICE OF COMPLIANCE 

DOCKET NUMBER 5437-14 

The Department of Environmental Quality (DEQ), Water Quality Division (WQD) issued 
Notice of Violation and Order Docket (NOV and Order) Number 5437-14 on July 7, 2014 to Mr. 
Craig Logan, Director of Operations, for the Jackson Hole Airport. The NOV and Order alleged that 
the Jackson Airport constructed a de-icing pad and propylene glycol collection system without a 
permit to construct. This is a violation of Wyoming Statute (W.S.) 35-11-301 (a)(iii). 

Mr. Logan has submitted an application and received an 'As-Built' permit for the construction of the 
de-icing pad and propylene glycol collection system. The Jackson Hole Airport and Mr. Logan have 
complied with the NOV and Order Docket Number 5437-14 and the DEQ finds that all terms have 
been satisfied. 

The DEQ looks forward to working with the Jackson Hole Airport and Mr. Logan in a proactive 
manner and is available to discuss future permitting and/or construction issues. 

Dated this ::2 3 ,:1_ day of Oc +o be.r-

William C. Tillman, P.E. 
Regulatory and Enforcement Engineer 
Water Quality Division 
WyomingDEQ 

WCT /rm/14-0979 

cc: IPS, Docket Number 5437-14 
EQC 
Keith Guille, DEQ Public Information Officer 
James Brough, Northwest District 

2014. 
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